
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: SAdcox@ap.org <SAdcox@ap.org>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/3/2016 2:25:42 PM
Subject: Response to FOIA Request

Attachments: Response.pdf

Seanna,
 
Attached is the response to your Freedom of Information Act request, which was sent to you by mail today.  Since 
letters have been lost in the past to an old address, we also wanted to send the response by email to ensure timely 
receipt. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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